
News:  Milton #10 Public School 
Boundary Approved by Board of Trustees 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
At the February 21, 2018 meeting of the Board, Trustees deliberated on the 
new Milton #10 PS school boundaries. Trustees approved the new 
boundary for Milton #10 Public School.  The new boundary will be as 
follows: 
 
Milton #10 PS Boundary​ ​- Detailed map of the school boundary - 10c 
 
New Milton #10 Public School​ (to be named in March 2018) 
English Program offered in 2018-19:  Junior Kindergarten - Grade 7 with Grade 8 
English Program to be added in September 2019.  
French Immersion Program offered in 2018-2019:   Grade 2 with each grade 
added per subsequent year  (grade 3 in 2019, grade 4 in 2020, etc)  
 
Anne J. MacArthur Public School 
The English catchment expands east of Regional Road 25 and north of 
Louis St. Laurent Boulevard (currently attending Boyne Public School). 
The French Immersion catchment is bounded by the CNR tracks, Whitlock 
Avenue (centreline), east of Regional Road 25 and north of Louis St. 
Laurent Boulevard.  
 
Boyne Public School 
The Boyne catchment is bounded by CNR tracks, Whitlock Avenue 
(centreline) and Regional Road 25.  The area bounded by Tremaine Road, 
CNR tracks and Louis St. Laurent Boulevard to be redirected to Milton #10 
(English K-7 and FI - grade 2).  Current French Immersion students are to 
remain at Anne J. MacArthur Public School. 
 
Tiger Jeet Singh Public School  
The new development area (south of Derry Road and east of Regional 
Road 25) catchment to be determined. 
 
PL Robertson Public School  
No change to PL Robertson Public School boundaries.  
 
Note​:​  If your child(ren) is scheduled to move schools for the 2018-2019 
school year as a result of the boundary changes, they will automatically be 
registered at their newly assigned school and their records will be 
transferred accordingly.  Therefore, there is no need for you to register your 
child at their newly assigned school.  
 

https://www.hdsb.ca/schools/Pages/School%20Boundary%20Reviews/2017-Milton-MiltonSW10ps.aspx


The next step in the boundary review process is the Integration Process 
which will take place in the Spring of 2018.  The purpose is to ensure that 
the transition of students into their new school(s) is achieved in a way that is 
positive and supportive for the students and parents of the respective school 
communities and neighbourhoods.  We will be working with the school 
leaders in each of the impacted schools to develop these plans for your 
child and will communicate with you shortly. 
 
If you have questions about the Milton #10 Public School Boundary Review, 
please contact us by email at ​plan@hdsb.ca 
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